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Headline! News! 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

This week has been busy for staff! We had our termly LAC meeting on Monday in which 
the governors were pleased with the attainment of all children and the progress being 
made across the school on our priority areas including writing, reading and wellbeing. 
Teaching staff all went to one of the Trust schools in Daventry on Wednesday to 
moderate our writing levels. It was great to see another school and see the links being 
made across the Trust. 

We have also started working on being nature detectives with some of Year 5 being part 
of the RSPB Schools Big Birdwatch! It’s amazing how many birds are not deterred by the 
children to ensure they get their food! 

Next week, we will be looking at our children’s mental health and celebrating with a non-
uniform day ‘dress as you feel’ on Friday. 

Have a great weekend, 
 
Mrs Bodman-Knight 
 

  
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

PUPIL CLASS 
Neve Iris 

Mia Demeter 
Matthew Apollo 

Charlie M Poseidon 

Charlie B Athena 
Nicolas Ares 

Teagan Zeus 
 

All parents are welcome at all our 
celebration assemblies, every Friday at 9am 

sharp. 

Inclusion   Integrity     Initiative    Inspiration    Involvement  

Respect    Responsibility    Resilience 
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DoJo Awards 50 

 

Iris Lily 

Demeter Ariana 

 Evelyn 
 Harry 

 Leo 
 Naythan 

 Paisley 

 Reuben 
Poseidon Irina 

Zeus Mia S 
 Keaton B 

 Isla S 

 Mary P 
 Ellie C 

 Tahli H 
 Ann M 

 Ayesha M 
 Krishha A 

 Freya C 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Tesco Community Fund 

Our local big Tesco Extra and the small Tesco 
on London Road have put us in their 

community fund project so if you’re doing 
your weekly shop, getting a few odds and 

ends or even just popping for a Costa, please 
make sure you get a blue token from the 

checkouts and vote for us as a school, even 
better, share this info with friends and family 

for a bigger chance of our school winning! 
We appreciate your support! 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 

World Book Day 
 

World Book Day is on Thursday 7th March 
2024. On this day, we would love the 

children to come to school dressed in their 
comfy pyjamas and to bring their favourite 

book with them.  
If a child would like to wear slippers, it is 

advisable that they bring them in a bag but 
wear their shoes/ trainers to school and at 

break times. 

 
UNIFORM POLICY 

 

Please remember that ear studs must be 
removed for PE lessons. If the ears have 

recently been pierced, they can be covered 
with plasters for the first few weeks until the 
earrings can be safely removed. Staff are not 

permitted to help remove earrings. 
 

This is STILL the case on Mufti days. 
 

 
 

 

 
STAFF VACANCY 

 
We are still looking for a caretaker to join our 

wonderful team. 
5 hours a day can be completed in one 

morning shift or a split shift. 
Please contact school if you would like to 

discuss the role and apply through! 
 

https://mynewterm.com/jobs/144318/EDV-
2024-HMPS-99573 

 
Please share with friends and family who 

may be interested in the role. Many thanks! 
 

https://mynewterm.com/jobs/144318/EDV-2024-HMPS-99573
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     POLLING STATION CLOSURE 

 
2nd May 2024 

 
Our school will be used as a polling station 
on this date so school will be closed to all 
pupils. Directed learning will be allocated 

closer to the time. 
 

We have tried to petition against this, so our 
children do not miss out on school time but 

unfortunately this is out of our control. 
 

 

 
 

 

 
DATES FOR DIARY! 

 
February 
8th February – Year 6 SATS meeting 
9th February – Mufti Day for all years – dress 
as your mood that day! Donations welcome - 
all proceeds to go to the charity MIND. 
9th February – Wear your SCARF to school 
day as part of our ongoing PSHE education. 
 
SATS Parents Meeting Year 6 
Thursday 8th February 
 
Upcoming Share a Story: 
Monday 5th February 2024 
 
Thursday 7th March 2024 
 
2nd May – POLLING DAY. SCHOOL CLOSED 
 
 

 

Hall Meadow 
 

Follow us on social media for more updates 
on what is happening each day in our 

school! 
 

Also follow InMat to get regular school 
updates. 

 

Twitter @primary_hall 

Facebook HallMeadowPrimarySchool 
Instagram @hallmeadowps 

 

 

Twitter @InMat_ 

Instagram @Inmat_inspire 

 


